
5.9.2000 
 
Sajid@abnetbd.net 
 
Dear Engr. Sajid Shaheb, 
 
Salaam.  I am back at my base office in New Jersey.  Today, I faxed a letter addressed to 
Commandant Capt. Helauddin, along with the list of books we are sending. 
 
I thank you very much for books, authored and gifted by you.  I indeed did enjoy the 
warmth of your personality during my short stay at the Academy. 
 
I look forward to more visits to your academy and we shall be happy to come by more 
books authored by you in the future.  Keep writing and contributing to our society in the 
garb of a writer too. 
 
Please let me know how we can help the Academy with the computer components that 
the Academy needs most.  I remember that you mentioned about some basic components 
of the computer set, but I do not remember the exact terms you mentioned. 
 
I shall place your request for the computer with my Chief Executive, who loves his 
Alma-mater so much. 
 
That’s all for now until I hear from you. 
 
Thank you and best regards, 
 
Nasrullah Chowdhury 
Director (Marketing and Corporate Affair) 
National Marine Consultants, Inc.  
New Jersey, USA  


